
  
   

 

 

22nd February 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

 
As mentioned in my letter of 8th January, our independent careers advisor, Mrs Armstrong, will be giving a 
talk to parents on Higher Education finance on Wednesday 2 March at 7pm in the Sixth Form Common 
Room.  

There is no need to reply if you wish to attend but kindly note that car parking will unfortunately not be 
available. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
R V Burnside 
Head of Sixth Form 

 


